Curtrisha Banks
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From: Curtrisha Banks
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 3:04 PM
To: ‘sangstreich@khhte.com’; 'dwilson@spectrumfive.com'
Cc: Stephen Duall; Merissa Velez
Subject: FCC Action Taken On: Spectrum Five, LLC

RE: Confirmation of extension for response to Commission request regarding File No(s): SAT-LOA-20090807-00084; SAT-
AMD-20100528-00114; SAT-AMD-20100729-00170; and SAT-AMD-20110503-00084. Call Sign: S2795.

On October 8, 2015, Jose Albuquerque, Kerry Murray, and Merissa Velez of the Satellite Division spoke by telephone
with Scott H. Angstreich of Kellogg, Huber, Hansen, Todd, Evans & Figel, P.L.L.C., counsel for Spectrum Five,

LLC. Spectrum Five, LLC's request for an extension of thirty days to respond to the Commission’s informational request
dated September 16, 2015, was granted.
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